
 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 67 (OKANGAN-SKAHA) 

New Student Registration for  
September 2020 

 
 

 REGISTRATION OF STUDENTS NEW TO THE DISTRICT  
 

 School District 67 is urging all families new to the District to ensure they complete registration during the 
dates and times identified below.  Given the COVID Health and Safety Guidelines and Learning Cohort 
Model in place for September 2020, it is very important pre-registration occurs prior to the start of school. 

 Additionally, if you have moved out of District, or know of a family who has moved out of District, please 
ensure you have communicated this information with your school Principal to assist with enrollment 
accuracy and Learning Cohort planning. 

 All students new to the District, who did not previously attend school in Penticton or Summerland in June 
2020 are asked to register at their catchment schools.  Please bring the student’s birth certificate, 
student’s BC Care Card or BC Services Card, parent’s BC Care Card, proof of address, any custody 
agreement / guardianship papers (if applicable) and most recent report card.  If the grade required is full 
at your catchment area school, it will be necessary for you to go to the School Board Office to register. 

 

OUT OF PROVINCE REGISTRATIONS: If you are new to School District No. 67 and ARE COMING FROM ANOTHER 
PROVINCE , YOU MUST FIRST GO TO THE SCHOOL BOARD OFFICE prior to registration. 

 

New Elementary School Registrations: 

 All elementary schools will be open for registration for students new to the District on: 
 

August 31 to September 4 
(9:00am to Noon and 1:00pm to 3:00pm) 

 

New Middle and Secondary School Registrations and Course Changes for all students: 
 

 All Middle Schools August 31 to September 4 9:00am to 12:00pm and 
1:00pm to 3:00pm 

 Penticton Secondary School 
(250-770-7750) 

August 31 to September 4 
New registrations only 

Call Aug 24 to Aug 28 between 
8:00am and 3:00pm to book an 
appointment. 

 
Penticton Secondary School will only complete new registrations during this time period.  Student timetables will be given out the first 
day of school along with information and timelines on how course change requests may be addressed. 

 

 Princess Margaret Secondary 
(250-770-7620) 

August 31 to September 4 Call between 9:00am and 
12:00pm and 1:00pm and 3:00pm 
to book an appointment. 

Princess Margaret - Parents must contact the school to make an appointment for course change requests (250-770-7620) 

 Summerland Secondary School 
(250-770-7650) 

August 31 to September 4 9:00am to 12:00pm and 
1:00pm to 3:00pm. 

 
Enquiries about school boundaries can be made at the School Board Office, 425 Jermyn Avenue, Penticton 
phone: 250-770-7700 or visit our website http://www.sd67.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/Registration.aspx#/= 

 

http://www.sd67.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/Registration.aspx#/=

